
Benchmark Assessment Data and Information About Elementary Progress Reports 

Dear Kindergarten Families, 

As part of the process to monitor and enhance our students’ reading progress, benchmark assessments 
are given in each grade three times a year using evidence-based, nationally normed assessment tools. 
Your child’s benchmark assessment data report will be ready for your access and review in PowerSchool 
on Friday, November 19 (https://powerschool.tesd.net/public)- “TESD Benchmarks” link on left side. 

In addition, your child’s Tredyffrin/Easttown Elementary School Progress Report for the academic year 
2021-2022 will be sent to you through the PowerSchool parent portal on Friday, November 19. 
(https://powerschool.tesd.net/public). Once logged in to PowerSchool, you will see a “Standards Based 
Report Card” link in the navigation menu on the left side of the page. Once you click on the progress 
report link, choose M1 to view your child’s first marking period progress report for the 2021-22 school 
year. Please feel free to email familyhelpdesk@tesd.net if you have any questions regarding accessing 
the PowerSchool parent portal. 

In the special areas (library, art, music, and physical education) section of the progress report, please be 
aware that special area teachers provide progress information for kindergarten during the second and 
third marking periods.  Shading is used in the first marking period grading area to show that the first 
marking period is ungraded for kindergarten.  

We hope the progress report is a helpful and useful communication tool to support your child’s success 
and growth.  
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